
 

 

Call for Technology Contributor 

TESOL’s 6 Principles for Exemplary Teaching of English 

Learners, Second Edition 
 

As part of the revision of The 6 Principles for Exemplary Teaching of English Learners: 

Grades K–12, TESOL is looking for a contributor to add some best practices and update 

discussions of technology to enhance implementation of the principles. The contributor 

should have experience with teaching English as a new language in elementary or 

secondary classrooms using technology both for in-person and virtual learning contexts.  

 

The potential contributor will work closely with the series editor, Deborah Short, and 

needs to be available to write from mid-July through the end of August 2023.  

 

This is a compensated position.  

 

If you are interested, please submit to deborah.short@comcast.net the following: 

 

• Two writing samples related to classroom practices of no more than 150 words 

each. 

• An expression of interest letter outlining your experience with The 6 Principles.  

• Contact information.  

 

The deadline is 15 July 2023. 

 

Commitment to Diversity, Equity, Inclusion, and Access (DEIA) 

TESOL values and seeks diverse and inclusive participation within the field of English 

language teaching and is committed to upholding antiracist and antidiscrimination 

policies and practices within the association. We encourage applications from all 

backgrounds and actively encourage applicants from ethnically diverse communities. We 

value the positive impact that difference has on our teams. 

 

We will only be able to contact those applicants whose descriptions best suit our 

requirements. 
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